From: Martin Sheppard
Sent: 10 June 2021 19:29
To: Planning Planning

**Subject:** 5G Mast in Regent's Park Road

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Nathaniel,

The siting of the proposed 5G mast is completely unacceptable. It would be an eyesore seen from Primrose Hill or looking towards Primrose Hill.

It would be much better placed on railway land.

You should be aware that this is a proposal that will be strongly opposed by the great majority of residents in Primrose Hill.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Sheppard

\_\_

Martin Sheppard

102 Gloucester Avenue London NW1 8HX